Memorandum

To:

Council Member Erik Dilan
From:
Gary Altman

Re:

Res 1708
Date:

September 24, 2013

Please be advised that pursuant to Rule 6.30 of the Council, Res. 1708, which previously was referred to the Committee on State and Federal Legislation, has now been referred to the Committee on Housing and Buildings.
Cc: Ruthie Delfranco

